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GREEN LIGHT FOR ROOFTOP HELIPAD
Did you spot the helicopter landing on the new rooftop 
helipad in late March? The trial flight enabled a crew of 
technicians to confirm that all equipment and lighting is 
working as expected to accommodate future landings. 

Check out the landing and read more about it on our  
project website. 

LINK BRIDGE AND LINK ROAD WORKS
You may have noticed hoarding in place across the Level 
1 link bridge connecting Building A to Building B. As we 
near completion of the new clinical services building, the 
link bridge will re-open to overlook the grand staircase 
in hospital street. You can see the link bridge from inside 
hospital street in the above image.  

Following completion of the Level 1 works, the Level 
2  link bridge A-B will be temporarily closed for similar 
connections to take place. The MET team have been 
consulted during planning for these works as the path of 
travel to ICU will be impacted while hoarding is in place.

Our builders are also finalising the pedestrian pathways 
and road connections to the new clinical services 
building, which will see temporary changed traffic 
conditions along the internal road. Access to visitor and 
staff parking from 27 April to 5 May will be via the detour 
to the Therry Road entrance. Alternatively, enter the 
campus via the new Appin Road entrance. 
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FINAL TOUCHES AND FUTURE TOURS
Chief Executive Amanda Larkin recently joined Board Chair 
Sam Haddad and the Executive Leadership Team for a tour 
of the soon-to-be-completed clinical services building.

The group toured key areas, including the Emergency 
Department, mental health units and children’s unit, seeing 
the various stages of completion and getting a feel for how 
consumers will experience the building.

With the final touches being placed on the inside, cleaning 
of the exterior has commenced. You may have seen our 
contractors abseiling down the 12-storey building, making it 
sparkle bright for the opening. 

With less than 40 days until the first services move into 
the new building, planning is underway for a range of 
opportunities for staff and community to have the chance to 
explore the new spaces. Stay tuned!
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Click here to take a tour of 
the new dental centre on 
Lower Ground in Building D. 

TESTING THE EQUIPMENT
With the arrival of new furniture and equipment for the 
internal fitout, it can be tiring work testing all the orders.

Even the new patient entertainment system has to be trialed 
to ensure patients have a comfortable viewing experience. 
Project team member, Rod, has given the new tv and beds a 
user experience rating of 10 out of 10. 
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